
Happy New Year to Everyone!   

Just a short newsletter - dates for the half term to follow shortly. 

New Staff 

We are very pleased to welcome some new members of staff to our team this term:  

• Miss Smith will be teaching in Year 3 and giving us some additional teaching 
capacity across the whole school. 

• Miss Meteau is our new SENDCO and will be working on Wednesdays and 
Thursdays. 

• Mr March (senior!) is working in the lunch hall helping to make sure that we 
enjoy our delicious new lunches. 

School Lunches 

We are delighted with our new school lunches – numbers are on the up and the staff 
are tucking in too! 

Christingle Collection Boxes 

A reminder to Year 3, 4 and the pupil chaplains who took part in the Christingle 
Service at All Saints Church before Christmas, that they can return their candle 
collecting boxes to the office with any donations for the Children’s Society. 

Parking/ Dropping Off 

Polite reminder – please do not stop or park on the zig-zag lines or in the school 
gateway at any time. 

 


